
a clinical 

testimony on firearms-related violence in Georgia, and locally, while insight from a trauma 

surgeon and medical perspective in order to help humanize the issue and frame future discussions. 

Rep. Oliver expressed her gratitude to the panel participants, and specifically Dr. Danner, in the 

following email: 

 

 

Click the link below to read WABE.org’s coverage of the event:

http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/Surgery/OmarDanner/index.php
http://news.wabe.org/post/decatur-democrat-tries-again-assault-weapons-ban

